


									July 14, 2019

Honorary Members:
Hi!  I hope you are all having a great summer.  I am proud of myself for getting this letter out a lot sooner than last years.  Some interesting places have been picked for our Honorary Lunches and I hope you all will try to make at least one of them.
Our first lunch will be held on August 16, 2019 at 1:00 PM at Dock’s Beach House, 252 W. Lakeside Dr. Port Clinton, Ohio.  I have been told it is a very nice place and hopefully the day will nice enough to sit outside with a view of Lake Erie.  
Our next lunch will be on September 13, 2019 at Noon (note a different time) at PaDa Bears Italian Restaurant, 4990 Dressler Road NW, Canton, Ohio.  Lois Cunningham, retired Clerk of Stark County will be hosting.  She has been wanted us to come to her area for a long time.  I hope everyone close to her will make a monumental effort to attend her lunch.
The final lunch will be held on October 16, 2019 at 1:00 PM at the Columbus Hollywood Casino, 200 Geogesville Rd, Columbus, Ohio.  We will meet in the Ohio Spirits Bar & Grill.  They also have a buffet so we could make a choice at that time if we want to do that or not.  Come early and stay late if you are a gambler.  If not just the fellowship of lunch will be wonderful.
I have asked Jane Clay to help facilitate the lunches especially the one in Canton, in case I cannot make it.  Please let me know if you will be able to attend the lunches.  Would like to know one way or another if you can come.  I really would like to hear from everyone.  My email nk55@cityofbryan.net.  I also realize that travel may be difficult for many of you, so if a friend, loved one, or spouse can drive, please do not hesitate to bring a guest.  We LOVE all our guests.
Nancy G. Kraemer, Retired Clerk
Williams County
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